Opp, HCR5008
Hello,

I am a lifelong Kansas resident, wife, mother of a 3 year old, and Speech-Language Pathologist.
I have concerns about HCR5008.

This bill is unconstitutional. The governor was voted on by the population of Kansas. This limits
the power of the executive branch.

This bill is ineffective. The legislature has many responsibilities. Agencies are already updating
their individual policies as needed. | worry shifting this task will take away time needed for other

more important tasks that can only be completed by the legislature.

My top concerns in Kansas are affordable child care and healthcare. | hope to see more bills
concerning supporting these needs in the future and not the above issues.

Thank you for your time,

Courtney Chacon, CCC-SLP



